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To: Delegations
Subject: Letter from Finland to President-elect of the European Commission

Ursula von der Leyen suggesting Ms Henna Virkkunen as Member of
the Commission

Delegations will find in the Annex a letter from Mr Markku KEINANEN, Permanent

Representative at the Permanent Representation of Finland to the European Union, forwarding the
letter from Mr Petteri ORPO, Prime Minister of Finland, suggesting Ms Henna VIRKKUNEN as

Member of the Commission.

Encl.: IM 9489 2024

12785/24 ER/cm
GIP.INST EN



ANNEX

1(1)
Permanent Representation of Finland to
the European Union

19 August 2024

Ms Ursula von der Leyen
President

European Commission

Finland’s candidate for the next European Commission

Dear President,

Please kindly find the attached letter of the Finland’'s candidate for the next
European Commission and her CV.

Sincerely yours,

M dd. b "

Markku Keindnen
Permanent Representative
Permanent Representation of Finland to the European Union

Avenue de Cortenbergh B0 1000 Brussels, Belgium Finland.eu Sanomat EUE@goy. fj
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